


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On April 19 and 20th, 2024 we held a successful “Collectibles Market” at the Heritage Museum 
for the benefit of the Museum. 
  
Our members had been advocating since 2016 that the City Council should not shut down the 
City Archives, or otherwise dispose of it. We were relieved that Council and the Museum 

eventually contracted to manage 
the Archives. We conceived this 
idea to defray some costs the 
Museum now incurs in 
managing the City Archives. 
 
As Chair, I am pleased to 
complement our members on 
their generous contribution of 
“collectibles” … what one of 
our members fondly referred to 
as “Swedish Death Cleaning”, a 
process of getting rid of 
extraneous things in our lives; 
and their generous sharing of 

time for set up and attending at the sale and clean up. 
 
In addition to raising over $900.00 for the Heritage Museum, we were able to raise the profile of 
genealogy / family history. Another major benefit was the fellowship among our members. 
 
Written by Sharon Aney 

 

 


